
The Office of the State Auditor has the authority to investigate any alleged or suspected violatlon of the law by an 

elected official , officer, or employee of any entity. If you suspect an improper governmental activity, you can go to: 

http://www.osa.state.ms.us/fraud.html 

or call: 

1-800-321-1275

Mississippi public employees are protected by the Whistleblower Act (M.C.A. 25-9-171 ET SEQ) from retaliation 

resulting directly from truthfully testifying or providing information of improper governmental action. 


